
 

Aldermaston CE Primary School 

 

English                  
Grammar, punctuation and spelling 
unit – review and extension 
Blogging – content for computing unit 
Narrative unit - Openings, setting and 
character.  ‘Eye of the Storm’ by Lovett 
 

 Determiners, adverbials, pronouns, 
apostrophes and colons 

 Synonyms and antonyms, use of the 
passive 

Languages (KS2) 
This is France 

 Key vocabulary relating to France 
and its capital city Paris 

 Describing relative 
positions/distance 

 Use of the verb ‘être’ 

Science 
Animals including humans 

 Changes as animals age 

 Understanding the different stages 
in the growth of humans 

 

PSHE 
 Safety first 

 Being safe and managing risk 

 Dealing with emergencies 

 Safe use of devices 
 

Mathematics 
Ratio, decimals and percentages 

 Percentages (Y5- percentages as 
fractions, Y6 – percentages of 
amounts) 

 Adding and subtracting decimals  

 Dividing and multiplying decimals 
(Y5 – by 10.100, 1000, Y6 –by any 
integer) 

Measurements  

 converting units 
Algebra (Y6)  

 

STARLINGS CLASS CURRICULUM OVERVIEW 
SPRING TERM (1) 2022 

 

RE 
Key Questions:  

 What did Jesus do to save human 
beings?  

 What difference does the 
resurrection make for Christians?   

 
Other faith:  Islam 

Computing 
Blogging 

 What is a blog? 

 Purpose of blogging and how to present information clearly 

 Sharing posts and commenting 

PE  
Real PE – Heath and Fitness Cog 

 Footwork co-ordination and static 
balance 

Badminton 

 Developing skills in movement 
(balanced lunges), hitting (execute 
dropshots) and gameplay (using 
different shots and serves to gain 
advantage) 

Geography  
Distribution of natural resources 

 What types of natural resources 
have value to us? 

 Where are they found? 

 How do we use them? 

 What are the benefits and 
disadvantages of using our natural 
resources? 

Art and Design 
Pop Art 

 Andy Warhol, Pauline Boty, Yayoi 
Kusama and Lichtenstein 

 Studies of everyday objects 

 Social commentary 

 Animation and flick books 

Music 
The four seasons 

 Antonio Vivaldi and Astor Piazzolla 

 Describing, comparing and 
evaluating different pieces of music 

 Performing a season (Christian Li) 
 

 


